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74 Durdans House

Royal College 

Street

NW1 9RD

NW1 9RD

04/08/2017  12:14:232017/4155/P OBJEMAILMr Craig Duncan This has been an unsightly and uncaring development (certainly for neighbouring businesses 

and the community!) that is seeming to continually drag on! 

I would oppose any extension to this as we are being beset by developers wanting to expand 

our skyline for their own profit (take the still expanding monstrosity by the canal as an 

example!)

Apart from the detrimental effect on local businesses and community, is this "extended" plan 

to produce new flats taking note of the affordable housing rules?
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